
Kraus, Julie (CI-StPaul) 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Max Mart Dave <dave@maxmartus.com> 
Monday, July 9, 2018 1 :28 PM 
Kraus, Julie (CI-StPaul) 
Max Mart 

Hello Julie, 

Per our phone conversation I would like to present a case in opposition of the $1,000 fine that is proposed for Max Mart 
at 962 Burr St. I'm available to attend a meeting on August 1st however I am out of town on August 15th so hopefully the 
pt will work for them. 

Is this something I need an attorney for (I hope no) or what is your experience with that? 

Thank you. 

Cheers, 
Dave Anderson 
Max Mart 
612.716.3283 
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